Oct. 17, 2022

Celina City School's Board of Education Amy Esser – Director of MCHS 585 E. Livingston St. Celina, OH 45822

Dear Amy and the BOE,

It is with mixed feelings that I am submitting my resignation and announcing my retirement as Secretary of Mercer County Head Start. My retirement will begin Feb. 1, 2023 so my last day to work will be January 31, 2023.

I have enjoyed my work at Head Start and the support of everyone at the Ed. Complex.

Sincerely,

Beth Reedy

MCHS Secretary

Both Rudy

GECEIVED
GOT 1 7 2022
GELINA CITY SCHOOLS

CC: Amy Esser Marcy Wellman